
6.  AGRICULTURE IN THE CLASSROOM 
 
We support an effort to enhance the image of agriculture and promote the positive activities of farmers 
and agribusiness.  This effort enables students and teachers in the classroom to understand the 
importance and contribution of American agriculture to the U.S.  economy and all its citizens.  We 
recommend that a higher priority be placed on increasing resources for Illinois Agriculture in the 
Classroom programs.  Instruction should be directed to all students of all grade levels about 
environmental, nutritional, agronomic, and animal agriculture issues, and will correlate materials to the 
standards as prescribed by the Illinois State Board of Education. 
 
We encourage all county Farm Bureaus to participate in Illinois Agriculture in the Classroom and in all 
agricultural education activities. 
 


